
These are exciting times at 
Grace Church. The Elders have 
determined imperative needs 
for the future of Grace Church 
to remain strong in the decades 
ahead. Because our 50+ 
ministries are literally bursting 
at the seams, the proposal 
would be to connect the front 
door of our church to a new 
three-level, 60,000 square foot 
addition that will provide:
•	 A 300-seat auditorium for 

Student Ministry and overflow 
for weekend services

•	 Expanded space for all REACH 
ministries

•	 Gathering areas for fellowship, 
including a larger foyer and 
coffee shop

•	 Additional meeting rooms and 
other spaces

•	 100 new parking spaces

We need your feedback and 
everyone is invited to participate 
by completing a survey. Your 
feedback will help us determine 
which direction we go and 
measure support for a potential 
major fundraising effort – called 
a capital campaign – to pay for 
all, or some, of the project.

Your participation in the survey 
is essential for the success of 
this planning process. The 
deadline to return your completed 
survey is August 3rd. All mailed 
surveys can be returned to the 
Connection Center or scan the 
QR code below to complete the 
survey online.

God Bless,

YOUR FEEDBACK IS NEEDED 

JASON STOCKER
PASTOR/ELDER

RICK LONG
LEAD PASTOR/
ELDER


